
 
     

 
 

 

  

 

From: 
To: FN-OMB-IntellectualProperty 
Subject: My input 
Date: Wednesday, March 24, 2010 3:27:21 PM 

Victoria Espinel 
Intellectual Property Enforcement Coordinator 
Office of Management and Budget 
Executive Office of the President 
Filed via email 

Dear Ms. Espinel: 

I am writing you as a concerned citizen.  You received an email from a concerned 
blogger named Michael Masnick who writes for www.techdirt.com. 

I concur with everything Mike says in his email.  He's an expert on the subject and 
documents all of his claims - something which cannot be said about those who 
would ask for stronger copyright protections. 

Please do not strengthen our copyright laws.  It's completely unnecessary and 
counterproductive. 

Thank you, 
Ben Smith 
Houston, TX 

mailto:IntellectualProperty@omb.eop.gov
http://www.techdirt.com/



